

Census 2020

Every 10 years, the U.S. Census counts everyone living in the United States.

Make sure you are counted. It ensures Washington receives its fair share of federal dollars for vital community programs — public safety, health care, education and transportation — that affect you and your family.

Be counted. Your community is counting on you.



It takes just 10 minutes to answer 10 questions that will shape investments in your community for 10 years.

April 1, 2020 is Census Day www.ofm.wa.gov/2020census









